
Date: June 14, 2023 

To:  Chair and Members From: Diana Durazo 
  Pima County Adult Detention Complex Senior Advisor to the 
 Blue Ribbon Commission     County Administrator 

Re:  Behavioral Health Department’s Responses to Questions from the Commission 

Attached is the June 13, 2023 memorandum from Behavioral Health Director, Paula Perrera, 
to Chief Lowing on questions relating to mental health care in the jail facility.   

Over the past several meetings, Commissioners have asked about the mental health 
care provided to inmates, trends in numbers, and challenges.  Some of the questions and 
comments were based on observations Commissioners expressed after touring the facility. 

This information is being provided to assist Commissioners as part of the 
information workshops.  






